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Web: www.fulwelljunior.co.uk
E-Mail : Fulwell.junior@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Head Teacher : Mr Peter Speck

Chair of Governors : Mr Ben Young   

______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
30th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As our final term of the school year is now well under way, we just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and provide some key dates for your diaries for the coming weeks:
· PE session w/c 4th July
Monday – Y3

Tuesday – Y5

Wednesday – Y4 

Thursday – Y6
Please note due to Sports Day there will be no swimming for C5 the final session will now be Friday 22nd July

· Due to staff twilight training, there will be no after school clubs on Tuesday 5th July.
· We are planning to hold our Sports Day on 8th July on the Infants field. 
Y5/6; 9:30 – 12pm

Y3/4; 12:45 – 2.45pm
Parents are welcome to come and watch. Please ensure your child has sun cream on before they come to school. All children should come to school wearing PE Kit and bring a hat & water bottle with them. They can also bring sun cream to top up. Parents may take Y3/4 children home at 2:45 directly from the Infants if you wish, all other children will walk back to school.
· As you will be aware we have planned our ‘Festival of Flight’ for 13th July 2:15 – 4:30pm. To allow the ‘Festival’ to take place and ensure everyone can participate in the fun, school will close early.
Pick up times will be: Y3/4:2pm  Y5/6:2.05. 
(Due to the ‘Festival’ there will be no after school clubs.) 

This is not a ticketed event so please spread the word to family & friends. There will be donation buckets upon entry for contributions to school fund and money raised from the ‘Festival’ will go towards enrichment for next year. 

Thank you to those of you who have already contributed sweet cups and prizes. If you would still like to donate any prizes or sweet cups you can do so until 8th July.
· Y3 will be going on a Trip to the Winter Gardens as part of their Science & History learning on Monday 18th July. Details to follow.
· Our school choir will be performing ‘Oliver the Musical’ @ MWA ON Wednesday 20th July – choir members only. A letter has been issued with information.
Please see overleaf for Y6 Leaver’s plans…
Monday 18th July – We cordially invite you to our Y6 Leaver’s ‘Oscars Ceremony.’ 

Each child will be allowed two guests. Each class has a dedicated time slot (listed below.) There will be an opportunity at the end of the ceremony for photographs and refreshments. Children are asked to dress in something they feel comfortable in, smart/casual. No uniform or formal wear required. 
Class 10 – 9:00 – 10:15

Class 11 – 10:45 – 12pm
Class 12 – 1.30 – 2.45 
Thursday 21st July – We will be taking those who are still in school with us to Prego for lunch as a special leaver’s treat. A letter will follow with further details. 
Friday 22nd July – Children may bring a shirt that they wish to have signed by their friends.
During the last week of term, if the weather is fine we would like to have a morning at the beach- however this will be confirmed via text closer to the day as it is weather / tide dependant.

Kind regards
Peter Speck

Headteacher 
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